OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

DOW MEDICAL COLLEGE & CIVIL HOSPITAL, KARACHI

Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan 7% 99215732 Facsimile 99216027 E-mail:p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

Ref. No. DMC/ MC//2024/ § 2 & 22™ March 2024

NOTICE FOR STUDENTS

We regret to inform you that the Theory Evaluation of Foundation - I Module (2024) First
Professional Year MBBS Batch — 2029 initially scheduled for Tuesday, April 2, 2024, at 10:00
AM, has been postponed due to last Ashra of Ramzan ul Mubarak.

The new date and time for The Theory Evaluation of Foundation - I Module (2024) First
Professional Year MBBS Batch — 2029 will be announced shortly.

The Departmental Practical Evaluation is scheduled from 25 to 30% March 2024.
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